
 UWAC Flaming Gorge Rally — June 2022 

Hosted by Joni & Danny Simmons 

UWAC held a fun and successful rally at the Pine Forest RV Park at Flaming Gorge, 
Utah. Our rally hosts (Joni & Danny) organized a wonderful time at a beautiful 
campground complete with all kinds of fun activities including river rafting, corn hole 
tournament, and even Karaoke. We had an excellent turn-out with 16 trailers and 
motorhomes registered and 30-plus rally attendees. We were treated at dinner to a 
guest appearance from a herd of Rocky Mountain Bighorn sheep at the Red Canyon 
Lodge. Look to the UWAC newsletter for a complete recap of this awesome rally.  
Special thanks to Joni & Danny for all their thoughtful planning and hard work in pulling 
off a truly great rally.

Here are pictures from our recent Flaming Gorge rally — hope you can join us soon!


